## St Levan Primary School where all children SHINE...for life





16th May 2024

**Dear Families** 

Following a long period of absence, I can now inform you that Mr Francis has resigned from his post as the Substantive Head Teacher of St Levan School with immediate effect. Over the next few weeks the Governing Body will work with the Local Authority to secure long term leadership for the school. In the interim Jodie Flynn will continue in her role as Head Support and Miss Finch and Miss Ferguson will continue with their leadership roles.

I am sure you will join me in thanking Mr Francis for his contribution to St Levan School and we wish him and his family all the very best for the future.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Brolly

Chair of Governors